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12 April 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

An opportunity is being provided for Primary 7/Rang 7 pupils to purchase a school hoodie as a souvenir of 

their final year in primary school. This, of course, is entirely optional.  
 

For pupils interested, red hoodies with the school crest and P7/R7 name list may be ordered, priced at 

£15.00. A list of sizes is listed below for your information: 
 

 

Size  

Age 9 – 10    30-32 

Age 11-13 32-34 

XS 36-38 

S 38-40 

M 40-42 

L 42-44 
 

Since pupils are unable to access samples, in light of ongoing restrictions, it is important that the correct size 

is selected.  

 

Orders must be made via our online cashless payment system and full payment must be received in order to 

process any order. The closing date for ordering a hoodie is Monday 26th April. 
 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

C. McCooe 

Principal 

 

 

 

 


